
Family Update: 12/20/21


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center


Testing in the Skilled Nursing Center resulted in one vaccinated staff member tested positive for COVID. 
This staff position has no patient/resident interaction. We are following all protocol recommended by 
the CDC and the Maryland Department of Health including testing of staff and residents. There are no 
changes to our visitation policy.


If you are an at-risk or immunocompromised individual, please refrain from visiting. 



